

GARDINER CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM INFORMATION SHEET



Meeting Date	01/06/2021	Department	City Clerk
Agenda Item	3.a Liquor License Renewal: T	hree Bridge	e LLC/DBA as A-1 Diner
Est. Cost	n/a		
Diner. The submitting	e the Public Hearing for a Liquor Lice e City Manager gave them a tempora the application. This letter expires Javork is attached under item item 4.b.	ry conditional	approval letter due to the delay in
Requested Action			
City Manager and/or Finance Review			
Council Vote/ Action Taker			
Departmenta Follow-Up			
City Clerk Use Only	Reading Adv	vertised 12/28/2 vertised in 15 Days	

Public Notice

City of Gardiner

Will hold the following on January 6, 2021 at 6:00 pm via zoom: A Public Hearing to consider the Liquor License Renewal for A1 Diner located at 3 Bridge St, Gardiner.

A Public Hearing to consider the Liquor License Renewal for Gardiner Elks 1293 located at 143 Cobbossee Ave, Gardiner.

A Public Hearing for Junkyard Permit Renewal for Brown's Exit 27 Salvage Inc which is located at 971 Brunswick Ave, Gardiner. For more information, visit City Hall during normal business hours or call 582-4200.



December 9, 2020

Three Bridge LLC 3 Bridge Street Gardiner, ME. 04345

Dear Mr. Harris:

Thank you for submitting your application for a renewal of the local liquor/bottle club for 1-50 seats and a request for the renewal of the states' on premise license.

The City is unable to meet the advertising requirements prior to the expiration of this license. This license renewal will include a Public Hearing on January 6, 2021. Due to this time constraint, please be informed that the City is extending the local license for liquor sales to be extended to January 7, 2021.

This extension does not validate a state decision for an extension, so please make the state department aware so they may decide how they move forward.

The City of Gardiner sends its thanks and appreciation to you. If I can do anything else, please do not hesitate to reach out to myself or any member of the city team.

Stay safe and well in the New Year.

mice H. Hat

Warmest Regards:

Mayor Patricia Hart

cc/ City Clerk File